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SANDOVAL COUNTY  
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM   
    

 

The Sandoval County Board of County Commissioners will convene as a Committee 
of the Whole to attend the Rio Rancho Regional Chambers Commerce (RRRCC), 
Boots and Bling 2024 event at 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, April 13, 2024, located at the 
Santa Ana Star Casino Hotel, 54 Jemez Canyon Dam Road, Santa Ana Pueblo, 
NM  87004. 

The members of the Sandoval County Board of County Commissioners will be 
present in person at this RRRCC event and will not take action on any matter which 
is within the subject matter jurisdiction of Sandoval County. In addition, the 
Commissioners will not discuss any public business among themselves in numbers 
constituting a quorum of larger.  

For more information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 
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